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Thank you to the Trottier Family Foundation for their very generous 
donation this month.  For the fifth straight year, 
Trottier funds have enabled PEF to support 
increasingly sophisticated hands-on science programs 
throughout the board, projects that could not 
otherwise be established. 

From Introduction to Science for Kindergarten to  
Atmospheric Monitoring Units  for High School Seniors,    
our schools are rocking science!

Two great events are taking place in early May, with FUN and FRESH AIR for the 
entire family, and providing PEF with funds to keep on assisting LBPSB students:

 On Sunday May 3rd join us for a 2K or 5K Fun Run or Walk at Centennial Park 
in Dollard-des-Ormeaux . Catch PEF on the Breakfast Show on City-TV on May 

1st  as they promote the event. 

 And on Saturday May 9th, Lester B. Pearson School Board will cheer the 
Montreal Impact to victory over the Portland Timbers at Saputo Stadium.           

See you there!

                      And don’t forget to Save the Date: October 1st at Atlantide Golf Club 
for the PEF Classic 2015:                                                                                             

This fundraiser determines how much we’ll have for                                          
Grants to Schools and Classrooms next academic year,

Keep up with all the PEF news quickly and easily on Facebook at

https://www.facebook.com/PearsonEducationalFoundation
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